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ADVISORY

FOR/TO : All Officials and Employees

DENR Central Office

REITERATION OF THE STRICT IMPLEMENTATION OF THE
HEALTH AND SAFETY STANDARDS AND PROTOCOLS

In response to the alarming number of new Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19)

cases in the country, the Department reiterates the following health and safety standards and
protocols:

Memorandum Circular No. 2020-05 dated May 2020 entitled “Adoption of
Measures to Ensure Safety of Personnel and the Continued Delivery of Essential
Services under COVID-19 Threat Situation;

Memorandum Circular No. 2020-06 dated 19 May 2020 entitled “Implementation
of Security and Safety Protocols for the Management of the COVID-19 Threat
Situation at the DENR Central Office’’;

Memorandum No. 2020-431 dated 11 September 2020 entitled “DENR Health and
Safety Protocol and Employees with COVID-19 Symptoms’’;

Memorandum dated 26 November 2020 entitled “Safety Protocols for DENR
Employees Reporting for Work”’; using the QUICK RESPONSE (QR) SYSTEM
for COVID-19 Health Checklist; and

Memorandum 2020-571 dated 9 November 2020 entitled “Mandatory Wearing of
Face Shields and Face Mask inside the DENR Premises”.

All officials and employees are hereby directed to comply with and strictly implement

the above-mentioned health and safety standards and protocols, and implement other
necessary measures that will help the Department prevent the spread of COVID-19
infections. Everyone’s safety and health are our utmost concern.

For your strict compliance.
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